
 
SOUTHEAST AREA COMBINED SEWER IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 1 

CONSTRUCTION STATUS REPORT  
Status Report #38 
December 1, 2023 

Shorewood, WI  

 
 
WORK COMPLETED FROM November 27th, 2023, THROUGH December 1st, 2023 

• Completed installation of the biofiltration basin on E. Menlo Ave & N. Maryland Ave. 

• Completed installation of signs on all streets.  
 

WORK SCHEDULED FOR THE WEEK OF December 4th, 2023. 

• Complete miscellaneous punch list items and clean-up of the site. 

• Barricades will be taken down towards the end of the week when all work is complete.   
 

GENERAL NOTES: 

• Pavement markings will be installed next Spring.  
 

If you have any questions or special needs, please feel free to contact one of the following: 

• Nicole Wellenstein, Project Manager: (414) 271-0771, ext. 1532 

• Konrad Temlitz, Onsite Representative: (414) 982-2300, ext. 1524 

• Shorewood DPW: (414) 847-2650  
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